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Traffic Alert for Delhi Township  
Traffic impacts on Rapid Run Road in mid-August for about 1 week 

CINCINNATI – Traffic impacts will occur on Rapid Run Road in Delhi Township in mid-August 
for about one week, pending weather and field conditions. The Metropolitan Sewer District of 
Greater Cincinnati (MSD) is installing a new sanitary sewer lateral in the 5900 block of Rapid 
Run Road.   

Please see the attached project map. 

Rapid Run Road will be closed to thru traffic between Stonebridge and Woodshire drives with a 
detour in place. Local access will be maintained but there could be delays. Please plan 
accordingly. 

MSD’s contractor, Larry Smith, Inc., will be installing about 65 feet of 6-inch-diameter sewer 
lateral. The new lateral will bring public sewer service to one property on Rapid Run Road and 
allow the property to eliminate their on-site septic system. 

Construction work will generally take place Monday through Thursday 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., with 
work on Fridays if needed. 

In addition to traffic inconveniences, typical construction-related disturbances such as noise, dirt 
and vibrations should be expected throughout the construction period. If a planned interruption of 
utility service is necessary, you will receive notification prior to the interruption. 

For additional information about the MSD project, please contact MSD Customer Service at  
(513) 244-1300 or MSD.Communications@cincinnati-oh.gov.  
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PROJECT AREA MAP 

 
 
 

 


